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As I am composing this newsletter, I am sitting on the lanai of our friends in Florida. Yes, Larry and I are taking our annual 
Florida vacation! The sun is shining brightly, the wind is blowing in the palms, landscapers are mowing lawns, planes are 
flying overhead and the temp is in the low 70s. It feels like spring! This is the perfect time to think about this year’s Spring 

Fling. 
 

Last year we asked you to pray about and consider having 1 Spring Fling at Camp, similar to the Fall Festival of Music, with 
Camp providing a light lunch. Well, the majority responded with a yes to one Spring Fling. If you were at the Fall Festival of 
Music you know that we will be having only 1 Spring Fling this year, but sadly it will not be at Camp. Spring dates at Camp 

are booked out so far, we weren't able to find a date. But we are very grateful and thankful to the Middletown Church of 
God, and the ladies there, for being willing to host and prepare a wonderful meal for this year’s Spring Fling. You will find 

more information about the Spring Fling on page 2 of this newsletter. 
 

Larry and I would also like to take this opportunity to let you know that we have retired from the pastorate of Glenvale 
Church of God. I’m sure many of you have heard that by now, so for those of you who have heard and those of you who 

haven’t, we want to assure you that we will still be part of Adult Fellowship. It is our hope and prayer, as well as the Execu-
tive Committee, to continue to grow and expand Adult Fellowship. We don’t know what that looks like, but we are trusting in 

and relying on Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior, to lead the way! 
 

Two years ago, the Executive Committee (listed on page 4) decided to do away with Membership dues and just put dona-
tion cans on the tables at each event. Last year we implemented that plan and this year we want to say a big “Thank you!” 

to all of you for your faithfulness in your attendance and your donations. After taking out the funds we need to maintain Adult 
Fellowship operations, we were able to give away $3,000.00! We gave donations of $1,000.00 to Camp YoliJwa, $1,000 to 
Paxton Ministries, $500.00 to Join Hands Ministries, and $500.00 to Do Over Ministries, Inc. So, again, “Thank You” and 

please continue to help us keep giving to the work of the Lord. 
  

We need your help!!! We are trying to figure out how effective we are at getting our information to you. Please let 
us know you received this newsletter by responding to Carolyn Garlock, 335 Wesley Dr, Apt 617; Mechanicsburg, 
PA; 17055. You may also phone or text her at (717)319-8800 or email her at cmgarlock7@gmail.com. We really ap-

preciate your feedback.  
 

And lastly, for those of you who are tech savvy, REGISTRATION FOR ADULT FELLOWSHIP CAMP IS NOW ON-LINE! 
You can still register through the mail with the regular registration form. If you would like to sign up on line, there are instruc-
tions on page 3 along with info about camp. Also, the district reps (listed on pg. 4) are available to help you, so please feel 

free to call upon them. 
 

JUST A REMINDER - We are no longer able to save registrations, nor honor tickets unless payment is received  
before published cutoff dates and we are not able to give any refunds. 

 
***If you need more copies of this newsletter, please feel free to make as many copies as you need.***  

 
The Executive Committee looks forward to seeing each and everyone of you at one or both of these events. Please read the 

inside information carefully so you don’t miss anything! And don’t forget to bring a friend!  
 

CHECK OUT -  
www.adultfellowship.org;  www.facebook.com/adultfellowship 

For details of the upcoming events, including Adult Fellowship Camp 2024. 

IT’S 
SPRING FLING TIME!!! 



2024 Adult Fellowship  
MEMBERSHIP 
 
JUST A REMINDER - There are no membership fees for Adult Fellowship. 
Our Spring Flings and Fall Festival of Music have a cost and we put out dona-
tion containers at all the functions.  

SPRING FLING  

 

 

 
 

May 3
rd

, 2024 @ 10 AM 

Middletown Church of God 

245 W High St 

Middletown  PA   17057 

 

 

 

 

 

Please give or send your Spring Fling registration, along with your money to your church 

contact person. The church contact person will then send all registrations and monies to 

our treasurer, Larry Welker.  If there is no contact person, please mail directly to Larry 

Welker at 27 Annette Dr.; Enola, PA 17025. 

Cost is $15.00 for Lunch & Concert 
(NO REFUNDS) 

Reservations MUST be in by April 24th! 

Directions: 

Take PA-283 E to the N. Union St. exit toward Fulling Mill Rd and 
turn right onto N. Union St. (N. Union St. is also Rt. 441.)  Follow 
N. Union St. to W. High St.  W. High St. is just a little past Peters 
Avenue. Turn right onto W High St.  245 W High St. will be on the 
right. 

Michael is a Christian singer / songwriter from Oak 
Ridge, TN. He has been traveling in ministry with 

his family since 2009 proclaiming the love of Christ 
through his music. Growing up, Michael was influ-
enced by different styles of music, but his primary 
interest has always been southern / country gos-
pel.  This is evident when you hear his songs like 
“Everything’s Fine”, “Until The Storm Is Over”, or 
“This Too Shall Pass”. As you listen to him sing, 
you know the songs are coming from the heart of 
someone who has experienced trials just like any-
one else. His latest radio single “My God Can Do 

Anything” reminds us that in troubled times, we are 
not to underestimate what God can do! Please plan 
to come for some food and fun and to hear Michael 
Wayne Smith. You will experience music that not 
only lifts your spirit, but will draw you into God’s 

presence.  His songs come from his heart and will 
find their way into yours! 

PROGRAM -  

Michael Wayne Smith 



 Adult Fellowship  
FALL FESTIVAL OF MUSIC 
Friday, Oct. 4, 2024 
Doubling Gap Center, Newville, PA 

Adult Fellowship Camp is open to everyone 50 and older. 
Pastor Larry and Luella Hale are your hosts for an excit-
ing, fun-filled week of activities, praise and worship, Bible 
Study, crafts, games, good food and great fellowship. 
 
Check with your church office for registration forms, or 
contact -   Doubling Gap Center,  
                 1550 Doubling Gap Rd, 
                 Newville, PA  17241  (717) 776-5281 

ADULT FELLOWSHIP CAMP 
Doubling Gap Center, Newville PA 

 

Monday through Friday 
August  12 - 16,  2024 

 
 

The theme is -  
ROOTED 

Colossians 2:6-7 
6. As you therefore have received Christ Jesus 
the Lord, so walk in Him, 7. rooted and built up 
in Him and established in the faith, as you have 
been taught, abounding in it with thanksgiving.  

 
 

Cost - $ 174.00 
 

(Discounted prices for  
RVs & Part Time Campers.  

Call 717-512-4560 or 717-433-2150 for details.) 

Camp Scholarships Available 

Please contact Luella or Larry Hale for an application for 
the Scholarship if you need financial help in covering the 

cost of  Adult Fellowship Camp.  
PASTOR LARRY & LUELLA 
637 HERITAGE HILLS RD,  
ICKESBURG, PA  17037 

Pastor Larry’s e-mail:  hale081852@gmail.com 
Phone # - 717-512-4560 

Luella’s e-mail:  luellahale52@gmail.com 
Phone # - 717-433-2150 (leave message) 

The Millers are a nationally known southern gospel group based 
in Winchester, VA. The Millers travel throughout the United 
States and Canada, performing at various concert venues and 
churches. Its members have also performed at Dollywood, The 
National Quartet Convention, The Ark Encounter, and Silver Dol-
lar City. They have shared the stage with some of the nation's 
most well-known gospel artists including many from the Gaither 
Homecoming Videos such as The Nelons, The Martins, The 
Whisnants, The Isaacs, Ann Downing and others. 

This group is excited to share what God has accomplished in 
their lives, both individually and collectively. Their desire is to 
communicate the Gospel in a way that the love of Christ would 
shine through them and emphasize that all are eligible to receive 
the free gift of salvation. They share that there is hope, grace, 
mercy, and forgiveness when casting our cares and burdens 
upon the Lord and trusting Him as Lord and Savior. 

If you go to www.youtube.com and type in Miller 
Music Group and you will be able to hear some 

of their music videos. 
 

Please join us for this very special concert!! 
 

More information and tickets will be mailed 
out toward the end of August. 

The Fall Festival of Music includes the Camp’s 
Chicken BBQ and a special musical program 

in the afternoon. For 2024 it is -   
 

THE MILLERS 
 
 
 
 

FOR ON-LINE REGISTRATION 
Go to www.campyolijwa.org and click on 
“Click Here to Register For Summer Camp Online!” 
Read the 5 steps listed, then click on the words “Click Here” be-
low step #5. 
Unless you have an account, click on “Create New Account”. 
Fill in your information. Click on “Save/Next”. 
The next pages are your registration pages. Please fill each one 
out completely. 

Remember, If you would like help, the district reps (listed on page 
4) are available to help you or you can use the on-line help that 
is offered. 

mailto:pastor@glenvalecog.com
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           PRESIDENT           PASTOR LARRY STEGNER                (716) 440-6880 
                         4647 Southwestern Blvd, Apt. 248; Hamburg, NY  14075  
    E-mail:  larry.1040@hotmail.com  
  
 VICE-PRESIDENT LARRY HALE                    (717) 512-4560 
    637 HERITAGE HILLS RD, ICKESBURG,  PA  17037 

E-mail:  hale081852@gmail.com 
  

                     SECRETARY PEGGY MILLER                               (717) 697-9265 
    4521 ROLO COURT, MECHANICSBURG, PA 17055 
    E-mail:  mmcandy2@verizon.net 
 
                     TREASURER LARRY WELKER                 (717) 732-1065 
    27 ANNETTE DR., ENOLA,  PA   17025 
    E-mail: larrywelker@yahoo.com  
 
         ASST. TREASURER NAN HIDDEMAN                                                       (717) 957-4680  
    209 RIDGEVIEW DRIVE, MARYSVILLE, PA 17053  
    Marysville, PA 17053 
    E-mail: neddih5@gmail.com 
 
          CAMP DIRECTORS PASTOR LARRY & LUELLA HALE   (717) 512-4560 
                637 HERITAGE HILLS RD, ICKESBURG,  PA  17037 

E-mail:  hale081852@gmail.com 
E-mail:  luellahale52@gmail.com 

 
   NEWSLETTER EDITOR LUELLA HALE                                  (717) 433-2150  
    Same as above 

 
DISTRICT REPRESENTATIVES: 

 
 
                NORTHWEST:  ALLIE WELKER (717) 732-1065 
    27 ANNETTE DR.ENOLA, PA  17025 
    E-mail: alliewelker@verizon.net 
                          
        CUMBERLAND VALLEY:    PASTOR LARRY HALE (717) 512-4560 
                637 HERITAGE HILLS RD, ICKESBURG,  PA  17037 
    E-mail:  hale081852@gmail.com 

 
            WEST SHORE:  CAROLYN GARLOCK (717)319-8800 
     335 WESLEY DR, APT. 617; MECHANICSBURG, PA   17055 
    E-mail: cmgarlock7@gmail.com  
 
    LANCASTER EAST:  ARLENE YODER (717) 492-4391 
                     1324 FIELDSTONE DR.; MOUNT JOY, PA 17552  
    E-mail:  ahy70@ptd.net 
 
      SOUTH CENTRAL:  CAROLYN GARLOCK (717)319-8800  
    335 WESLEY DR, APT. 617; MECHANICSBURG, PA   17055 
    E-mail: robertgarlock1964@gmail.com 
 
       HARRISBURG/NE:   LORI HINKLE (717) 979-8834 
    7412 FISHING CREEK VALLEY RD.; HARRISBURG, PA   17112 
    E-mail: lhinkle7412@comcast.net 

2024 Eastern Region Adult Fellowship Directory 
Executive Committee & District Representatives 

DISTRICT REP.  
NEEDED FOR  

NORTHWEST &  
SOUTH CENTRAL! 

If willing to serve, please 
contact Pastor Larry at  

717-512-4560 or  
hale081852@gmail.com 
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